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South Sound Sea 
Hawkers had a smaller 
Bunco group in 
February than January, 
only 4 tables, with 16 
people, but that didn’t 
stop the fun. Lots of 
great food, prizes and a 
great speaker, Lu from 
Treehouse. 

Treehouse does amazing 
work with the Foster 
Care Youths, helping 
them with applying for 
colleges, driver licenses, 
car insurance and more.

They are always looking for volunteers, if anyone 
is interested. They are a wonderful foundation. 
Check them out at Treehouseforkids.org.

FEBRUARY BUNCO

MARCH MEETING - MARCH 18
Guest Speaker  Karrie Zylistra from 

L’Arche Tahoma Hope. 

The Mission of L’Arche is:

To make known the gifts of people
with intellectual disabilities, revealed through 

mutually transforming relationships;

To foster an environment in community
that responds to the changing needs of

our members, while being faithful to the
core values of our founding story;

To engage in our diverse cultures,
working together toward a more human society.



Upcoming EventsUpcoming Events

MARCH 16, 2025
BUNCO PARTY

CANYON TERRACE CLUBHOUSE
9314 Canyon Road E
Puyallup, WA 98371

Doors Open at 12:45, bunco at 1:30

MARCH 18, 2025
MEETING 

The Ram Restaurant
10019 59th Ave. SW

Lakewood, WA 98499
Doors open at 6:00 pm for dinner

Meeting at 7:00 pm

APRIL 15, 2025
MEETING 

The Ram Restaurant
10019 59th Ave. SW

Lakewood, WA 98499
Doors open at 6:00 pm for dinner

Meeting at 7:00 pm
Speaker: Rob Rang

APRIL 27, 2025
BUNCO PARTY

CANYON TERRACE CLUBHOUSE
9314 Canyon Road E
Puyallup, WA 98371

Doors Open at 12:45, bunco at 1:30

MAY 24, 2025
CENTRAL COUNCIL BANQUET 

Bellevue Hilton

Shout out to another Member who gave back to the 
Community and helped out a youth.

Wishing Well Foundation said: It was a great way to 
start the weekend by helping another youth with the 
gift of reliable transportation! Thank you to Angie, 

our amazing community member, who contacted us 
about selling us her car at a discounted price.



FEBRUARY MEETING

South Sound Sea Hawkers had 24 members at our 
February meeting. 
Members had information about several charities.
These included:
Diana Kain:  Born To Shine Prom, May 2nd for 
people with disabilities. It will be at a church in 
Graham. It will include make overs, arrive in 
limousines, and drawing tickets. They need check 
in volunteers and drawing baskets.

Deanna Roe: Skoolie Foundation is looking for 
volunteers to make sandwiches and put together 
bags to hand out. They are having Gala Saturday, 
February 22,
called Denim & Diamonds. Karin Roberts, Deanna 
and Ron are attending.  

Juan told us about working with getting Paws for 
Purple Hearts and Paths joining forces at SeaTac. 
Looking forward to  hearing  back from him if 
that's something they can get done.
 
Sharon talked about seven South Sound Sea 
Hawker members helping with the Superbowl 
party at the Scoreboard.   They raised $1104 from 
their 50/50, Drawings and Silent Auction.  Thanks 
again to Catrina Ferguson, Stephanie and Michael 

Kuxhausen, Deanna Roe, Ron Logan, along with 
Colin Mitchell and Sharon Smith Mitchell. $502  
each will be given to Mother 2 Many Skate Park 
outreach  and our local Come Walk With Me  
Breast Cancer Charity.  

The chapter needs to vote for Rookie of the Year. 
Brian Deren will put a Poll on line. Deadline is 
March 16th. Cast your vote, so the Board can get it 
sent in. 

Here’s the 5 picks we chose.
AJ Barner- Michigan

Bump Cooper Jr.- Oregon State 
Byron Murphy ll- Texas

Christian Haynes- UConn
Thrice Knight-UTEP

Some of the members are helping once again at the  
Draft Party on April 24th at the Clearwater Casino. 
Money raised goes to the Home is where the Heart 
is Foundation, by Kenny Mclntosh. It focuses on 
health related assistance, food, clothing, backpacks 
and the wellbeing of children with Austism, Mental 
Health, and Suicide Prevention  through education, 
counseling and medical research. 
 
We ended our meeting with our Drawings.
The winner of the Early Membership Enrollment  
drawing, a Uchenna Nwosu framed signed picture 
that was donated by Colin Mitchell and Sharon 
Smith-Mitchell, was Diane Anderson Bren.

Thank you to everyone that attended. It was nice to 
see all the interaction from our Members.



NFL DRAFT EXPERIENCE

THURSDAY APRIL 24th TO SATURDAY APRIL 26th

Green Bay, Wisconsin

ATTENTION ALL CHAPTERS AND MEMBERS IN GOOD STANDING!!!

THIS INCLUDES TRIAL CHAPTERS

Once again, this year the NFL and your Seattle Seahawks are offering to Sea 

Hawkers Booster Club members in good standing that are part of a Sea Hawkers 

Booster chapter in good standing the opportunity to participate in the 2025 NFL 

DRAFT EXPERIENCE in Green Bay, WI.

We have been given a limited number of seats for Day 1 and Day 2 to be in the 

2025 Draft INNER CIRCLE!! This an amazing gift and opportunity!

This year it is VERY important that attendees dress up to the nines in their 

Seahawks gear and go all out! 

Here are the 3 days that the draft experiences will be open and possibly those 

times will be very important in your picking of your days and length of stay.

» Thursday, April 24: Limited inner circle seats 

» Friday, April 25: Limited inner circle seats 

» Saturday, April 26: N/A (no inner circle seats available currently)

INNER CIRCLE PASSES

INNER CIRCLE PASSES ARE CREDENTIALS TO ENTER A VIP AREA WHERE ALL 32 TEAMS HAVE THEIR 

OWN DESIGNATED AREAS UP CLOSE AND PERSONAL TO WATCH THIS YEAR’S DRAFT.  THE 

ANNOUNCEMENT STAGE FOR THE DRAFT IS IN THIS VIP AREA.



VFW
February 14, nine South Sound Sea Hawkers attended 
the Dinner and Fundraiser at the VFW in Puyallup. 

Seven more members were slated to attend, 
but due to being sick , had to cancel. 

Congrats to Angie Deren on taking home the 50/50
and this Great Auction Basket. 

Awesome job everyone for supporting one of a our 
local Charities. It’s wonderful when you can give 

back to our communities.

The Puyallup VFW is in need for 
American Vets programs. They’re 
still looking for gently used and clean 
jeans for ladies and men all sizes plus 
they need gently used men’s shirts in 
small sizes.  If you have anything that 
can help, please drop off at the VFW  
during the week after 4 pm.  Or you 
can let Sharon Smith-Mitchell know 
and she will arrange for pickup up 
from you. Thanks in advance.



The newest Seahawks members of the PNW Football 
Hall of Fame. Congratulations to Kam Chancellor, 

Howard Mudd, Steve Broussard 
and the entire Class of 2025.

February 19th, Deanna Roe , Ron Logan, 
Colin Mitchell and Sharon Smith-Mitchell 
presented the Mother 2 Many Skate Park 

outreach with a check from the funds we raised 
at the Superbowl Party.  They also dropped off 
supplies and stayed to volunteer. Joann Wittler  

is extremely grateful and thankful to have 
South Sound Sea Hawkers support again this 

year. 259 Children were seen today. This is 
her 11th Year feeding the Youth. Some of her 

volunteers there today have been with her for 8 
years and rarely miss a day helping them. 

Monday’s is Hot Dog day and you’ll find Steve 
at the end of tables cooking them up. 

Wednesday’s are Cup of Soup. 
You’ll find each of the volunteers with a huge 

smile on their faces, chatting with the children.  
The youth appreciate  the kindness

 shown and they are so grateful.  
Lots of thank you’s were said today.

MOTHER 2 MANY

NEW SEAHAWKS

and WR Cooper Kupp



Join us for April BuncoJoin us for April Bunco
Sunday, April 27, 2025

Canyon Terrace Clubhouse
at  9314 Canyon Road E

Puyallup, WA 98371
Doors open at 12:45 pm

Start at 1:30 pm

Club will provide sloppy Joes 
Guests are welcome to bring

a complimentary dish
We will have bottled water

and pop available

Questions or RSVP please contact
Sue at 253-468-6565

hawkette@comcast.net

CashCash
PrizesPrizes

forfor
BuncoBunco

$25$25
IncludesIncludes

LunchLunch

& Play& Play

DrawingsDrawings
availableavailable

We are fundraising for
????



Meeting March 18, 2025
at The Ram in Lakewood.

Dinner/Social Hour 6:00 pm
Meeting 7:00 pm

Bring a can of food for an extra drawing ticket

If you have any information
for the newsletter send to Cindi Lang 

at langcindi4852@comcast.net
SEAHAWK DRAWING ITEMS

If you see different Seahawk items on sale, 
pick them up for the drawings and you 

will be reimbursed by the club.

South Sound Website:
•  www.southsoundseahawkers.com
Facebook:
•  South Sound Sea Hawkers

	 President	 Vice-President	 Treasurer	 Secretary

Deanna Roe
253-229-8718

snoopy19572004@yahoo.com

Colin Mitchell
704-491-0227

cmitchell.sssh@gmail.com

Sue Farley
253-468-6565

hawkette@comcast.net

Cindi Lang
253-219-0756

langcindi4852@comcast.net

Your Chapter Officers

I’M
 IN
GO HAW

KS

We’ve had our first Bunco in January. 
There is always  a lot of fun with great 

food, drawings and helping great 
charities. The dates for the rest of the 

Buncos are:

April 27, 2025

May 18, 2025

June 29, 2025

BUNCOBUNCO

MEMBERSHIP IS UP FOR RENEWAL.
$15 Single $25 Family up to 4 members, cash or 
check. Make payment to Sue Farley  via PayPal

(which is single $16 or family $26) 
to Hawkette@comcast.net


